
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25776

This legislation is intended to remove the requirement that candidates for local political subdivision offices
file campaign finance reports electronically. Local governments are not able to accept electronic filings at
this time. It is the intent of the Secretary of State to begin accepting on-line filings of campaign finance
reports and make them available to local entities in 2019.

FISCAL NOTE
There will be no fiscal impact on the state or local governments.

Contact:
Lawerence Denney, Secretary of State
Secretary of State
(208) 334-2825
Tim Hurst, Chief Deputy
Secretary of State
(208) 334-2852

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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